
 

 

 
 
 

Faculty Senate President’s Report 
February 26, 2019 

 
1. There were no objections, concerns or questions sent to me about the Gerontology 

Department name change. 
 
2. University Budget Advisory Committee faculty representative volunteer: No faculty 

members expressed an interest in this position that could attend the meetings on 
Thursday afternoons. The announcement will go out again toward the end of term in 
hope that with spring term schedules known someone might be able to fill the position. 

 
3. Elections! Elections of officers occurs during the second Faculty Senate meeting in 

April. It is not too early to start thinking about serving as an officer for Faculty Senate. 
Now is the time to start planning for your election to be senate president, especially if 
the course reassignment is to be factored in to your teaching schedule. We will also 
need a Vice President and Secretary.  

 
     BYLAWS: 

Section 2. Election Procedure  
2.1 During election years, or as needed, election of officers takes place during the second 

Faculty Senate meeting in April. APRIL 23rd 
 
2.2 During election years, or as needed, election of at-large senators and the Curriculum 

System Manager/Programmer takes place during the second Faculty Senate 
meeting in May. The Curriculum System Manager/Programmer is not subject 
to the usual Executive Committee term limits and may retain the position 
year-to-year with the permission of the current Faculty Senate President.  

 
2.3 The sequence of officer election is as follows: President, Vice President, and 

Secretary.  
 
2.4 The slate of candidates for President, Vice President, Secretary, and at-large Senators 

shall be made by a Nominating Committee.  
 
2.5 The Nominating Committee shall be selected by faculty senators at the March 

meeting.   MARCH 12th 


